
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 Craft & Gift Stalls  Tombola 

 Raffle  Cake Stall 

 Games Santa's Grotto 
 

Come and have fun at the Christmas Fayre! 
 

 This will be a fantastic event to raise funds for our school and 

to get you in the mood for the 

 Christmas Holiday Season! As ever, the Tombola looks set to be 

very popular and we have lots of wonderful prizes to be won! 

  

A very special thank you and a Merry Christmas from 

 everybody at Buckingham Primary Academy to all the local 

 businesses who have given so generously in donating support and 

prizes to our Fayre. 

  

 Also our thanks and appreciation to the many members of 

staff, parents and children who have contributed their  

time, effort, and donations.  

 

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year! 

Christmas Fayre 2018 

Join us in the Community 

Hall & Main Hall on 

 Wednesday  

 5th December 

3.15pm – 4.45pm 

 

  


